
NOTICE 
  

The County of Humboldt Housing Authority announces the opening of the Project-Based Voucher (PBV) 
waiting list for veteran’s PBV assistance at Bayview Heights, 108 4th Street, beginning February 1, 2022.  

This assistance is for VETERANS ONLY. 
  
This Notice is to inform all interested parties how to obtain an application to be considered for possible 
placement on this Project Based Voucher Waiting List. The PBV Program ties a rental subsidy to a specified 
unit at participating properties. Applicants must be 18 years of age and older. 
  
Before applying, please contact the Eureka Veteran’s Assistance Clinic for screening at 707.269.7500, 
located in Eureka at 980 West Harris Street, Eureka, CA 95503. 
Thereafter, please complete the site application for Bayview heights, which you can download at: 
https://eurekahumboldtha.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/BayviewHeightsApplication.pdf  
Also, you will need to complete our standard HCV application for voucher assistance, available at: 
https://eurekahumboldtha.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/HCVApplication2021.pdf.  
 
Paper applications are also available at the housing authority office at 735 West Everding Street, Eureka.  
  
When you reach the top of the waiting list, the housing authority will notify you by mail with instructions. If 
you have any changes to your legal name, mailing address, income, or household composition while you’re on 
the waitlist, you must complete and submit a Change Form. The form is available at the housing authority 
office or at: https://eurekahumboldtha.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/NoticeofChangeforCurrentResident.pdf.  
 
If your application is selected and determined eligible for a PBV unit, you will receive rental assistance for that 
specific unit only. You will be required to sign a one-year lease. If you choose to move from the Project Based 
unit after one year, you may request and be issued a Housing Choice Voucher if one becomes available, which 
would allow you to move to another unit and continue to receive rental assistance.  
  
IMPORTANT NOTE: There are no fees associated with applying to the waitlist, and any websites requesting a 
fee to apply are not legitimate and not related to the Housing Authority. 
 
If you are not a veteran and still need assistance, you are welcome to apply for our regular Housing Choice 
Voucher (“Section 8”) waitlist. Applications are available in office or via our website at: 
https://eurekahumboldtha.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/HCVApplication2021.pdf. 
 
Additionally, assistance for homeless veterans may be available through Nation’s Finest at (707) 442-4322 or 
in person at 109 4th Street, Eureka (call first, as office may be closed to public due to COVID-19).  
  
Persons with disabilities who need a reasonable accommodation or persons who need assistance to 
participate in the application process should contact the Housing Authority at (707) 443-4583. Applicants will 
then be directed to the Housing Advocate to assist in the application process. 
  
Equal Housing Opportunity 
The County of Humboldt Housing Authority does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, 
handicap, familial status, or national origin in the administration to or treatment or employment in its 
federally assisted program. 
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